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      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS
OUR SEASON END IS IN SIGHT!
It is hard to believe that the end of our 2022/2023  
season is just around the corner. It has been jam 
packed and wonderful for our members to once 
again participate in Bonspiels … whether they are 
our own BCC Invitational Spiels or to travel to other 
clubs. We KNOW that visiting other clubs means 
they will reciprocate and attend one of our Spiels. 
We extend a THANK-YOU to all that have travelled 
and participated in external and our internal spiels. 
ALL of our  external Spiels were well attended and 
our last ‘Ted Westlake Memorial Sr Men’s’ just held 
this past Tuesday March 7th was the first to have 
two full draws with 11 external teams. 
SAVE THESE DATES FOR 23/24; 

Ladies HOHO Sat Dec 2nd ‘23
Mixed Super Seniors Tues Jan 16th ‘24
Mixed Fisher’s Independent TBD (in Feb)
Sr Men’s Ted Westlake Tues Mar 5th ‘24
All Members FUNSpiel  Sat Mar 16th ’24 

Our last internal ‘ALL Members FUNSpiel’ is 
planned for next Saturday March 18th. You can 
sign up and pay at the bar. Last day to sign up will 
be Sunday March 12th. The cost covers the meal 
that will be provided by the Albatross. No prizing, 
BUT the winners names will be on a trophy! There 
will be a special announcement on Tournament 
Day regarding the naming of this trophy. We still 
have space and encourage you to sign up. We are 
opening this up to curling friends of members - 
especially if it means they may wish to join us next 
year. Here is your chance to meet and play with 
other members that you may normally not get the opportunity to play with. Teams are made up by our organizer Jeff. 
Social Members are welcome to play OR to come out, cheer your friends on and you can also pay and join us for 
lunch. Social members can stop in and signup and pay OR email and e-transfer us info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 

There are other season end events planned for some leagues and you will hear from your League Lead. The LAST 
week of curling is Sunday March 25th to Thursday March 30th. Sunday April 2nd we are inviting the community to 
come out for a free skate and a hotdog lunch. For our members with young kids and grandchildren come out for a fun 
day!  

READ ON FOR MORE ABOUT …
1 - END OF SEASON BRUNCH & BLADE … 
2 - LOONIE AUCTION & DINNER TICKETS ON SALE NEXT WEEK …
3 - MACGREGOR MEAT BOX FUNDRAISER BACK …
3 - BCC AGM DATE …
4 - BCC ANNUAL MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT … 

All Members Year End 
FUNSpiel

All Members Year End 
FUNSpiel

• Two Draws - 6 End Games - Total 16 Teams 
- 64 Curlers

• 1st Draw Plays @ 9:00 & 12:30 
(lunch in-between)

• 2nd Draw Plays @ 10:45 & 2:15 
(lunch in-between)

• $25/person for food - morning coffee, 
snacks & hot lunch

• Enter as single or pair
• Teams will be drawn by organizers to 

create competitive entries
• Participation has been extended to include 

social members and adult (18+) family of 
members

• Social Members welcome to pay and join 
us for lunch

Saturday 18th March 2023

Don’t want to curl? …
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
sign up on sheet on back 

of kitchen door

Pay and Sign up at the Bar
First 64 curlers that have paid 

will be entered into spiel

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com
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Beaverton Curling Club
164 Main Street, Beaverton

Sunday April 2nd

10 am until 2 pm - Bar will be open 

The entire community is invited for a free skate 
on our curling ice with a hotdog lunch! 

Donations to cover food costs would be greatly appreciated.

Bring your kids, grandkids, 
neighbours and friends for a fun 

close to our season!

BRUNCH & BLADE

THIS WILL BE 
OUR FIRST SEASON END 

EVENT SINCE

2019!

We will be serving Macgregor 
Meat’s hotdogs! 

All young members - COME OUT 
WITH YOUR KIDS AND THEIR 

FRIENDS - introduce them to the 
curling club! 

MACGREGOR MEAT FUNDRAISER IS BACK! 
If you have not participated in previous sales, please give it a try! Spring and BBQ season are just 
around the corner and it is time to stock your freezer. All products have had great reviews and this is a 
wonderful easy fundraiser that is win-win for both our members (and your family and friends) and the 
BCC. We earn approximately 20% commission on every order. This contributes to the financial health 
and survival of our club. To date over the past three seasons we have raised just over $14,000 from 
this program! AMAZING!   

ALL members and those who have participated in the past will be assigned to a ‘SELLER’. You will 
receive the product information and order form from your seller by early April.

You will be requested to send your order/$ into your ‘SELLER’ by APRIL 30th, 2023 

Product pick up will be from your seller in the BCC parking lot MAY 11th, 2023. 

DONATIONS TO COVER 
COSTS APPRECIATED … PLUS 

… the BAR will be open for 
purchases!!
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AUCTION DONATIONS
STILL NEEDED!!!!

Our success is based on 
the generosity of members 

and the community …

New Items to Re-Gift?
Tickets? A Service? 

Gift Cards? 
Hand Crafted Items?

Gently Used? OR
Buy an Item to Donate!

Contact -
info@beavertoncurlingclub.com

Arrangements will be made for 
pick-up or for you to drop-off

BCC CURLING RINK FLOOR
164 Main Street

BUFFET ROAST 
BEEF DINNER
Provided by ALBATROSS

COCKTAILS 5 PM Cash Bar
DINNER 6 PM
AUCTION to Follow

$30.00 incl HST

Contact -
info@beavertoncurlingclub.com

P.S. Save your loonies & toonies!

LOONIE AUCTION
& DINNER

LOONIE AUCTION
& DINNER& DINNER

SATURDAY MAY 27th

SAVE THIS DATE! This is sure to be another fun evening. We received feedback that everyone 
enjoyed the more spacious rink floor format last year, so we decided to stay with the same date - the 
LAST SATURDAY IN MAY. Again for our new members that have not attended this event you are in 
for a fun evening and great meal. 

TICKETS WILL BE ON SALE AT THE BCC BAR THIS MONDAY and available to members (and 
your friends) first. Every year we sell out and this year we plan on selling 200 tickets. Get your 
tickets NOW before the end of season. After we close for the season we will sell to the public. 

PRIZE DONATIONS; Without our members and the community we would have nothing to bid on at 
this auction! We thank-you in advance for your generosity. Any prize donations you may have can 
be brought to the club before the end of season. AFTER WE CLOSE - email us at 
info@beavertoncurlingclub.com and we will arrange pick up! 

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com
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OUR EMAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST includes;  
All paid registered members both curlers and social members, All Learn to Curl ‘Want to Try First’ folks, Some members who did not return but want to stay in touch, Some 

interested folks who could not join this year - but may next, AND
Some of our Sponsors and Advertisers who want to hear what we are up to! 

IF there is anyone you know who may be interested in receiving Newsletters and Event News from the BCC, please have them email info@beavertoncurlingclub.com and 
request to be added to our distribution list. SOME communications are for MEMBERS ONLY. 

Similarly, if you wish to be removed from our list please let us know. 
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SAVE THE DATE- 
BCC 

ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING @ BCC

THURS JUN 15TH 2023 

SAVE THE DATE- 
BCC ANNUAL MEMORIAL 

GOLF TOURNAMENT
9 holes best ball - 80 spots

 @ Western Trent
FRI SEPT 15TH 2023 

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com

